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Dear Parents, 

 
We are pleased to inform you that the Ministry of Education has extended an invitation 

to Indian Schools to visit the Oman Science Festival 2024 scheduled to be held from              

4th November to 11th November 2024 at the Oman Convention and Exhibition 

Center. 

 

The event gives an opportunity to the students to benefit from several educational 
sessions. 

  
For more information visit https://osf.moe.gov.om/theater 

 
 
 

Warm regards, 
 

 
 
Sanchita Verma  
Principal  
Indian School Sohar 

https://osf.moe.gov.om/theater

